
Intensive Language Programs 
 

 

The Intensive Language Program is a six-week program for students with the Intermediate 

Levels of English Language and Pidgin proficiencies. The courses are scheduled from June 

through July to August 2019. The English Language courses are designed to specifically enable 

learners, especially Francophone Cameroonians (both students and professionals), improve their 

skills with the opportunity to practice with experienced speakers. Pidgin is a significant language 

in Cameroon spoken by over 50 per cent of the country’s population. As a lingua franca, 

foreigners, researchers as well as Cameroonians are progressively showing more interest in 

learning the language in order to interact successfully with the local population. The courses 

follow the structure of the university’s regular intensive courses, and can be taken individually or 

combined for an extended program. In addition to class work, students will explore cultural 

sights, mix with local people and make long lasting friendships. 

      

 


